
Public Notice and Registration of Interest
Proposed Development of Lands Known as  

‘Southpipe Distribution Park’, Kemps Creek, NSW

NSW National Parks & Wildlife Act 1974
Environmental Planning & Assessment Act 1979  
– Major Project Application

A development proposal is currently being prepared for submission 
to the NSW Department of Planning for a ‘concept plan’ in relation 
to an approximately 405ha parcel of land, located northeast of 
Bakers Lane, Kemps Creek, being Lots 1 and 2 DP 120673; 
Lot 82 DP752041; Lot 1 DP 843901; and some adjacent areas. 
The application will be made pursuant to Part 3A of the NSW 
Environmental Planning & Assessment Act 1979.
To ensure matters of Aboriginal cultural heritage are appropriately 
addressed in accordance with the NSW Department of Environment 
and Conservation Interim Community Requirements for Applicants 
(2005), individuals or groups are invited to register their interest in 
writing to the development proponents. 
Contact details are:
Mr Phil Jones, Project Manager
Macquarie Goodman Management Limited
Level 10, 60 Castlereagh Street
Sydney, NSW, 2000.

The registration period closes on Monday, 16 April 2007. 
The consultation period closes on Monday, 7 May 2007.


